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Nativity Collection 2018

A huge thank you to all of our 

parents and caregivers for their 

very generous Nativity 

donations.  

We will publish the total amount  

raised in next week’s Newsletter.

HAPPY HEALTHY HIGH ACHIEVERS

Key Dates for Term 2, Week 7

Monday 10th December 2018 – PTA Christmas Market

Monday 10th December 2018 – Year 5 Fire Service Visit

Tuesday 11th December – EY1I visit to the Wessex Primary Christmas Production

Tuesday 11th December  - Lowbrook Choir to Cox Green Luncheon Club

Tuesday 11th December 2018 – PTA Christmas Market

Tuesday 11th December 2018 – Circus Skills Workshops

Wednesday 12th December 2018 – Circus Skills Workshops

Thursday 13th December 2018 – Lowbrook Christmas Lunch

Wrap Around Care w/c 17th December 2018

There will be no Prep or Afterschool Club on Tuesday 18th and Wednesday 19th December 

2018.

Breakfast Club will, however, run as normal on both of these days   

Breakfast, Prep and Afterschool Club will then resume after the Christmas holidays on 

Thursday 3rd January 2019.

Message from Lowbrook PTA

Reverse Advent Calendar - please see attached a letter from the PTA regarding their Reverse 

Advent Calendar.

Christmas Market - The PTA is pleased to announce that the Children’s Christmas Market will 

be running on Monday 10th and Tuesday 11th December in school. We ask that, if they wish, 

children come in to school on those days with some money to buy gifts for their family 

members. Gifts will range in price from 50p to £3 per gift and will all be wrapped and ready to 

go under the Christmas tree. This event is always well received and the children love to buy 

surprise gifts for their families. We welcome any support offered during these busy events. The 

PTA has been compiling lists of volunteers to help run the Christmas markets on the 10th and 

11th December, as well as help with pre-wrapping of gifts. If you or your close family members 

would like to be added to our volunteer list, please contact the PTA via 

lowbrookpta@lowbrookacademy.co.uk
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Message from Lowbrook PTA (continued)

Silent Auction - The PTA are pleased to be able to offer a Silent Auction this Christmas. We 

have some amazing gifts that have been donated from our parents and their companies so 

would like to extend a huge ‘Thank You’ to all who contributed, allowing us to be able to offer 

these gifts in the Silent Auction. The rules are simple, please text the silent auction item number 

and the amount to 07984 284 714. Auction updates will be posted on the Lowbrook PTA 

Facebook Page and all bids must be in by midnight on Friday 14th December. Winners will 

be announced on Tuesday 18th December and prizes awarded after school at the KS2 

Christmas Carols.

Silent auction prizes:

1) Disney Star Wars Figure – RRP: £27.99 – Starting Bid: £20

2) Stealth VR Headset – RRP: £12-15 – Starting Bid: £7

3) Ragu LED Projector – RRP: £70-80 – Starting Bid: £50

4) HP Stream Laptop – RRP: £250 – Starting Bid: £200

5) Limited Edition Oh Boy! Mickey Mouse Shoes – RRP: £149 – Starting Bid: £50

6) Limited Edition Disney Princess Sparkle Dress Size 7/8 – RRP: £20 – Starting Bid: £15

7) Disney Guardians of the Galaxy Outfit size 9/10 – RRP: £15.49 – Starting Bid: £7
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Special Mentions

Special Mentions for the week commencing 3rd December 2018:

EY1I

Luke and Ethan – for excellent work when we were making the clocks to make o’clock times.

1Q

Krish – for making a special effort with presentation and trying his hardest.

Matthew G – for following feedback first time to improve his work.

2C 

Harrison – for excellent work on ordering the value of a number.

Rayan – for being a brilliant role model for how to work quietly and sensibly and for always being on task.

2W 

Andrea – for a brilliant Big Write where she wrote a detailed thank you letter to Norden Farm for inviting us to The Fir 

Tree.

Molly – for excellent participation in maths.

3G 

Lennie - for trying really hard with his handwriting and the presentation of his work.

Isha – for her determination to keep going in maths and for being able to read time correctly.

3S

Jude - for excellent concentration and independent work during his Big Write.

Eloisa – for working really well and diligently towards her times tables competency.

4D 

Maxine – for being a super helper around the classroom.

Rowan – for his enthusiasm for reading

4L 

Tharun and Sophie B - for excellent adventure stories.

5BH 

Maisie - for an excellent biography of Captain Chavasse.

5D 

Rafay and Lily – for working exceptionally hard and producing a fantastic persuasive leaflet on China.

6G 

Lily and Ethan – for working really well and having an excellent attitude to learning.

Principal’s Award

Noah (6G) – for being a really excellent role model in reading group.

Kindness Cup

1Q – Ethan S – for always going out of his way to help others even if he needs to find an answer himself.

4D – Rowan – for being a kind friend to all of 4D and making them smile.






